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(check applicable box) 

Murphy Vogel Askew Reilly
Tim Bishop

Democratic
US House of Representatives - NY-01

General
11/4/14
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I represent that the payment for the above described broadcast time has been furnished 
by:

and you are authorized to announce the time as paid for by such person or entity. I 
represent that this person or entity is either a legally qualified candidate or an 
authorized committee/organization of the legally qualified candidate. 

The name of the treasurer of the candidate’s authorized committee is: 

This station has disclosed to me its political advertising policies, including: applicable 
classes and rates; and discount, promotional and other sales practices (not applicable 
to federal candidates). 

To Be Signed By Candidate or Authorized Committee 

To Be Signed By Station Representative 

Tim Bishop for Congress and the DCCC

Taylor, Susan

10/27/14
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I,
(name of federal candidate or authorized committee) hereby certify that the 
programming to be broadcast (in whole or in part) pursuant to this agreement: 

refer to an opposing candidate (check applicable box). I further certify that for the 
programming that does refer to an opposing candidate: 

(check applicable box) 

   the radio programming contains a personal audio statement by the candidate that 
identifies the candidate, the office being sought, and that the candidate has approved 
the broadcast. 

   the television programming contains a clearly identifiable photograph or similar 
image of the candidate for a duration of at least four seconds, and a simultaneously 
displayed printed statement identifying the candidate, that the candidate approved the 
broadcast, and that the candidate and/or the candidate’s authorized committee paid for 
the broadcast. 

Murphy Vogel Askew Reilly
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I,
(name of federal candidate or authorized committee) hereby certify that the 
programming to be broadcast (in whole or in part) pursuant to this agreement: 

refer to an opposing candidate (check applicable box). I further certify that for the 
programming that does refer to an opposing candidate: 

(check applicable box) 

   the radio programming contains a personal audio statement by the candidate that 
identifies the candidate, the office being sought, and that the candidate has approved 
the broadcast. 

   the television programming contains a clearly identifiable photograph or similar 
image of the candidate for a duration of at least four seconds, and a simultaneously 
displayed printed statement identifying the candidate, that the candidate approved the 
broadcast, and that the candidate and/or the candidate’s authorized committee paid for 
the broadcast. 
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